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Happy Easter 

It was a cold, cold night for our St. Patrick’s Day dance, but the dancers braved the low 

temperature and came to dance to a lot of good music by Jerry Scaglione.  We didn’t 

dance the Irish Jig, but Amy Hontos got us dancing the Cha Cha.  She taught the basic 

steps and included the more advanced Butterfly step.  Everyone seemed to catch on pretty 

quickly and had fun dancing it after the lesson was over.   

 



 

Later in the evening Amy and Tri-Cities member Linda Harper entertained us with a 

“fun” Jive routine to Meghan Trainor’s “Dear Future Husband”.  It was fun to watch 

them dance to that lively music in their “wedding” costumes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phyllis Harris will be teaching Waltz at our April 8
th

 dance.  We are looking forward to 

having Phyllis back. She is an excellent instructor and has a wealth of knowledge to share.  

Doug McRae will be playing the music.  Doug does a fine job, and we always look forward 

to dancing to his playlist. 



 

Tri-Cities member Bill Gandel taught the basic steps in Waltz, Foxtrot and East Coast 

Swing to an enthusiastic group at the Prince George Parks and Recreation Department in 

March.  Although this was not sponsored by USA Dance, he did promote the organization 

and gave out literature about the Tri-Cities Chapter and the National organization.  Bill 

has been teaching a beginner class at the Parks and Recreation Department for the past 

11 years.   

See you on April 8
th

, and hopefully, Spring will have arrived for sure. 

Dancing Feet are Happy Feet! 

Dance Location:   Wesley United Methodist Church Fellowship Hall 

   3701 Conduit Rd, Colonial Heights, VA  23834 

 

 

 

 

 

 


